SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 18, 2008

12:00 NOON

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held February 18th at Velasco Community House at 12 Noon.

Attendees:

Mary Damell

Beverly Garrison

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirmumng

Joan Stovall

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

The meeting was called to order by Mary Damell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes of the January 21,2008. On motion by Martha Sue
Westbrook, seconded by Mary Talbert, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Damell announced that Mary Talbert had been approved by the City Council
as a new board member. Discussion was had regarding upcoming special meetings which Mary Talbert will be
in charge of. Possible programs may include a presentation by Danny Smith of the Wild Life Refuge in Brazoria
County. Also a program by the Sca Center. Mary Talbert will pursue these suggestions. Mary Damell passed
out the revised duties of the various Board Committecs and the revised phone list.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Everyone seemed to enjoy today’s presentation from Actions and the Main Street
Program.

ADVERTISING: No Report

BINGO: Next Bingo will be in April. Martha Suve will handle the prizes.
GAME DAY: Game day will be in March.

FOQD: No report

PHONE: No Report

DAY TRIPS: Mary is looking into cbtaining tickets to a Gershwin Musical at the Alley Theater in May with
Dinner at the Olive Garden. 28 people have signed up so far for the dog races on March 12
There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



